
‭Greenville Conservation Commission‬
‭December 11, 2023 Meeting Minutes‬

‭The meeting was called to order at 7pm.  Present were Marshall Buttrick,‬
‭Barbara Guay and Stacy DelVal.  The previous minutes were read and approved.‬

‭Is Pilgrim Foods in compliance? Marshall contacted the EPA and DES and left‬
‭voicemails at both places.  They both returned his call, and had nothing to report.‬

‭21 Chamberlin Street #6 Mill - in continuance, at applicant's request.‬

‭Nashua River Watershed - nothing new to report.‬

‭The Natural Resources Inventory is still in progress.‬

‭Stacy has resigned from the Greenville Conservation Commission, and this is her‬
‭last meeting.  There is a vacancy for her position which has not been fulfilled yet.‬

‭New Business:  Marshall will draft our report for the Town Report, and get it to‬
‭Barbara to review.‬

‭We have chosen not to make a donation to the Souhegan River Watershed this‬
‭year.‬

‭Marshall will be in touch with our town building inspector.  There are some‬
‭properties that have too many unregistered vehicles that need to be looked at.‬

‭The DES will also be contacted, because at least one of these properties is close‬
‭to the water.‬

‭The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 pm.  Our next meeting will be on January 8th‬
‭at 7pm.‬


